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Superintendent’s Update 
Superintendent Russell provided the board an update on various school events and activities, and also 
advised the board on the progress of the new waste collection program that the school district 
implemented in March 2018. Superintendent Russell noted that the district has developed a web page 
where parents/guardians can learn more about this program (http://www.sd42.ca/waste-collection-
program/), and also prepared a downloadable information pamphlet. Links to these resources will be 
included in the next school newsletters. 
  
 
Good News 
In the good news portion of the evening, trustees noted the following items: trustees Carr and Carreras 
attended the Humans of Maple Ridge celebration and photo exhibit at the ACT Arts Centre; trustee 
Rempel spoke about the April 11 Ridge Meadows Education Foundation cheque presentation at which 
Eric Langton elementary, Yennadon elementary, Garibaldi secondary and Maple Ridge secondary 
received a combined total of $10,500 from the foundation; trustee Murray spoke about the well-
attended Katzie First Nation chief inauguration event, and about a strategic planning event for the 
Salvation Army. 
 
 
The next Board of Education meeting will be at 6pm on April 25 at the District Education Office. 
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